BABYLAND FAMILY SERVICES, INC.

FIRST INFANT CARE IN THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY
755 South Omnpe Avenue + Newark, New Jersey 07106
Telephone (973) 399-3400 Fax (973) 399-2076

April 5, 2007

Sasha Lipton
Governor Livingston High School

Dear Sasha

On behalf of Babyland Family Violence Program, | would like to thank you for
the generous donation of “Second Chance Toys™ that were giving to our domestic
violence shelter by the students in your organization; these wonderful toys will be
use in our children’s section for their entertainment.  As always, with your
assistance our program continues delivering great level of service to victims of
domestic violence. Families, who are in crisis, need all the help to re-arrange
their broken lives.

Without a doubt, your cooperation contributed to aid mothers and children get to
the next level and hopefully remain out of abusive situations.

Again, thank you for your support.

N e p,
‘flulh Kleiman, Manager

Family Violence Program



